
 
From: PUC  
Sent: Thursday, November 21, 2024 1:42 PM 
To: Brett Koenecke (Brett@mayadam.net) <brett@mayadam.net> 
Subject: EL24-024 
 
Mr. Koenecke, 
 
Thank you for the leƩer you submiƩed regarding South Dakota Public UƟliƟes 
Commission docket EL24-024.  
 
Your email and the leƩer addressing the concerns of your client, South Dakota 
Electric UƟlity Companies, are being posted for the public to view under 
Comments and Responses in the EL24-024 docket. 
 
South Dakota Public UƟliƟes Commission Staff 
PUC.sd.gov 
 
 




